UMNGENI
MUNICIPALITY

MUNICIPAL NOTICE NO: 7/2015

ERRATUM NOTICE

WITHDRAWAL AND CANCELLATION OF BID NO ULM 06/14/15
SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF PROTECTIVE CLOTHING

The municipality wishes to advise the public that the Bid ULM 06/14/15- Supply and Delivery of
Protective Clothing that was advertised on the Natal Witness on the 10™ of December 2014 is
withdrawn from the Public Notice in terms of paragraph 15 of the Preferential Procurement
Regulations of 2011 pertaining to the Preferential Procurement Policy Framework Act, Act No. 5
of 2000. No acceptable bids were received.

We apologise for any inconvenienced caused.
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